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Arlington Public Schools expands student meal delivery 
 
ARLINGTON- During the extended closure of all schools in the district, Arlington 
Public Schools has been providing meals for all students since March 16. On 
Monday, March 23, this service will expand to other locations throughout the 
district.  
 
“Bus drivers will transport Child Nutrition staff to the various locations with 
breakfast and lunch grab-and-go bags for students,” said Brian Lewis, Executive 
Director of Operations. “Students will be able to pick up their meals at the 
different stops that are closest to their neighborhoods from 9:45 a.m. to 11:45 
a.m.” 
 
In addition to the current meal pick-up at Presidents Elementary, Arlington High 
School and the Arlington Boys and Girls Club, buses will be delivering food to 
these locations: 
 
Site 1: Lutheran Church in Silvana (1717 Ole Larson Rd) 
Site 2: Arlington Heights Community Club 
Site 3: Oso Fire Station 
Site 4: Bryant Community Grange (across from Bryant Store) 
Site 5: Angel of the Winds Casino South Parking Lot 
Site 6: Sisco Heights Church (McElroy Rd) 
Site 7: Kent Prairie Elementary School 
Site 8: Mobile Estates (off 67th Ave NE in Arlington) 
Site 9: High Clover @ 47th Ave and High Clover Blvd 
Site 10: Trafton General Store 
 
On Fridays, the Arlington Community Food Bank will be providing food as part of 
their “Meals ‘til Monday” Program.  
 



 
 
 
 
 
In order to help us identify how many meals to prepare for each location, please 
complete the following form on the district website at www.asd.wednet.edu: 
 
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSc72Rhlx_hxfDVKUPH2pDJD2hV21
MZ0oKyncDUEMQXs6XBMuw/viewform?vc=0&c=0&w=1&usp=mail_form_link 
 
“The Superintendent of Public Instruction identified five priorities for school 
districts in Washington state during the statewide school closure,” said Arlington 
Public Schools Superintendent, Dr. Chrys Sweeting. “The number one identified 
priority is feeding students.” 
 
If there are any changes to distribution, we will update our website. 
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